
 

Christmas Cards – Going home Monday 12th October 

- To be returned by Friday 16th October latest! 

Packs will be sent home with children to design a special 

Christmas card.  The design can be printed as Christmas cards, 

wrapping paper, fridge magnets etc. 

(We cannot accept late returns this year due to quarantine restrictions). 

 

Fancy Dress Day – Friday 23rd October - £1 on the 

day in a classroom bucket 

Children can come dressed in their favourite costumes. 

 

Virtual Family Bingo – Friday 13th November – from 

18.30 - £3.00 for 3 games, dabbers £1 each 

We will be selling bingo tickets and dabbers in the bottom 

playground during school pick up week commencing 9th 

November.  The event will be held on Zoom. 

 

Christmas Quiz - TBC 

If you have any queries or suggestions please contact us at friendsbirchhill@gmail.com 


